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From: Gavin, Meghan [AG]
To: carl-olsen@mchsi.com
Cc: Funk, Andrew [IBPE]; Witkowski, Terry [IBPE]; Steffensmeier, Laura [AG]
Subject: RE: Request for Clarification
Date: Tuesday, November 17, 2015 10:00:12 AM

Mr. Olsen,
 
First, I believe your request was distributed to everyone – I just happened to be in front of your
 seat. 
 
Second, the Board strives to stay on time during its meetings but as noted in the agenda all times are
 approximate.  I apologize for any inconvenience, but agenda items from time to time take longer
 than staff projects. 
 
Third, as I previously stated your document was submitted too late to be placed on the agenda for
 the November board meeting as it was submitted the day before the meeting.  The request and
 your comments certainly made it appear that you were requesting Board action or a response of
 some sort.  Indeed your last email communication demanded a response.  There was nothing in the
 request indicating that it was a comment on one of the Board’s November agenda items. 
 
Now I am confused – do you want the Board to consider your request in January or not?  Please
 advise.
 
Thank you,
Meghan
 

From: carl-olsen@mchsi.com [mailto:carl-olsen@mchsi.com] 
Sent: Monday, November 16, 2015 8:01 AM
To: Gavin, Meghan [AG]
Cc: Funk, Andrew [IBPE]; Witkowski, Terry [IBPE]
Subject: Request for Clarification
 
Hi Meghan,
 
That document I submitted on November 4 was intended as a comment on the legislative
 proposal that was on the agenda for 11:00 a.m. that morning.  When that item was pushed
 back to 1:00 p.m., I did not have time off from work to stay.
 
I did not submit that document for the next board meeting.
 
I'm not sure why it was given to you.  I saw it laying in front of you, which is why I spoke to
 you.
 
Thank you!
 
Carl
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